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(issued e-mail) 

13th March 2020 

 

Dear William 

Thank you for your letter of 10 March asking for a detailed breakdown and timeline of the 

£11 million of legal costs relating to the ‘A6 Randalstown to Castledawson Dualling Scheme’.  

My Office does not hold this information and whilst I would be happy to obtain it for you, it 

could be obtained more quickly if the Committee were to request this information directly 

from the Department, in advance of the second evidence session on 26th March 2020.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 

KIERAN DONNELLY CB  
Comptroller and Auditor General 
 
 

 

N I A O 
 

 Kieran Donnelly CB 
Comptroller & Auditor General 
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